
For All Students November 5, 2023

ThanksStudentsGiving

 

Welcome to November, everyone,

I cannot believe there are only five weeks left until finals, and it’s crazy to think we’re under 20

days until the Thanksgiving break. 

As the semester begins to wind down—but pressure from final projects, exams, and other

academic work increases—I hope you will accept my personal invitation to come to one of my

most favorite events of the year!

ThanksStudentsGiving 

Tuesday, November 7

11 a.m. to 2 p.m. 

International Ballroom at Walb Student Union 

What is it? An opportunity to enjoy a full Thanksgiving feast—turkey, ham, mashed potatoes

and gravy, stuffing, cranberry sauce, green beans, and of course, pumpkin pie. Better yet, it’s all

free for students! This annual meal is a great way for our team in Enrollment Management and

the Student Experience to say “thank you” for being the absolute best part of this campus

community. 

As long as we have seats open, you are welcome to come anytime during the 3-hour timeframe.

As an aside, please plan accordingly as we ask that you do not take food out of the International

Ballroom. This is intended to be a family-style program where we sit together to eat, enjoy

meeting new people, and share with each other all that we’re thankful for. 

I will see you there!

Dr. Krissy Surface

Vice Chancellor

Enrollment Management and the Student Experience
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